
  
 

 

 

Dear Business Leader:  

The STEM-O-RAMA is an event where STEM programs and projects are 
promoted and displayed by local businesses, universities, clubs, and community 
organizations. Cub Scout Packs, Scouts BSA Troops, Venturing Crews, Explorer 
Posts and Sea Scouts Ships will put on displays and demonstrations. Over 21,000 
Scouts and family members will be invited to come and enjoy the fun events. 
Businesses make a wonderful contribution to this council-wide event, and we 
invite you to be a part of our event’s success! 

Objective of this event: 

• Bring about awareness of the importance of STEM to the community.  The 
impact that this will have with the advanced technology we use everyday 
and that they will apply to be Prepared. For Life! 

• Provide “hands on” activities to stimulate creative minds and bring about 
their potential who they can become and how valuable they will be to the 
future workforce. 

• Create partnerships in the community with STEM businesses and how they 
can support STEM Scouting, STEM NOVA programs, etc. 

• The Grand Teton Council needs funding to keep our after school programs 
running for the youth.  These youth fees are a gift from your generous 
donations to participate!  

 
With the help from the community and business owners through generous 
sponsorships, we can help our youth become better citizens and be the people 
that they need to become-our future leaders, scientists, doctors, respective 
business owners in our community, etc. 

Above all, can we count on your support? 

Let me know if you have any questions. 

Thank you! 

Elias Lopez | District Director 
Cell: 208.716-9363 | elias.lopez@scouting.org  

SAVE THE DATE 
Saturday August 28, 2021 
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